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PRESS RELEASE 

14 February 2005 

 
NORTH WEST HOSTS FIRST CONSTRUCTION TRANSFORMATION CHARTER 
BRIEFING WORKSHOP 
A Panel of the National Department of Public Works, including their provincial counterparts 
as well as Members of the Management Committee of the Construction Transformation 
Charter Group are scheduled to address stakeholders in the Construction Sector at a 
Provincial Workshop to be held as follows: 

 

DATE: Wednesday 16 February 2005 

Time: 12H00-15H00 

Venue: The Auditorium-Rustenburg Civic Centre 

 

The purpose of the workshop is to report to contractors and stakeholders in the 
construction industry as to what has been done thus far, to discuss the important issues 
related to the construction charter and to solicit meaningful interaction with the 
stakeholders in the Province. It affords stakeholders an opportunity to contribute and 
participate in the charter process. 

 

The workshop follows close to a series of Regional stakeholder outreach meetings with 
contractors that were addressed throughout the Province by MEC for Public Works, Mr. H.D. 
Yawa who encouraged organised business and emerging contractors to contribute and 
inform the charter process.  

 
ISSUED BY:  THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS. 
FOR CLARITY & FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Lesiba Moses Kgwele (Director/Chief 
of Staff- Office of the MEC) at 018-387 2447 OR 083 629 1987 
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